
HAROLD WEISBERG 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 

4/50194 
Dear Dr. Schlesinger, 

This is anikrtormord fair NSVER AGAIN! that I'd asked my friend Dave Wrone to 

send you, 

It is based on some of the newely released records that got from not attNntion 

to very little attention. 

I've had no word on when it will be published. The last I'd hoard it was to have 

been this September. 

sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


